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Don’t drop out!
Take a moment to look at the 

address block on page 2 of this 
newsletter. If you see “(LAST 
ISSUE)” by your name, you will 
be dropped from our mailing 
list unless you send your $20 
CKMARC dues to Mike Tearney, 
treasurer, at 4890 McCowan’s Ferry 
Road, Versailles, KY 40383.

Be sure to keep your national 
membership current by sending 
your $50 payment directly to 
MARC headquarters in Michigan.

On Saturday, March 16, we’ll meet 
at Chick Fil-A on Madrone Way in 
Lexington (just off Harrodsburg Rd., 
outside Man o’ War Boulevard).

Departing at 10 a.m., we’ll travel 
through rural Woodford County. 
About 30 minutes later, we’ll 
have a rest stop at Falling Springs 
Recreational Center in Versailles. 
We’ll continue meandering until 
arriving for lunch at Ricardo’s Grill 
and Pub around 11:15.

After lunch, those who are 
interested in shopping for antiques, 
arts and crafts can browse downtown 
Versailles shops such as Green Street 
Gifts, Oak & Moore, Marketplace on 
Main, and Bluegrass Traditions.

Like our February event, the March activity features a railroad theme for lunch — Ricardo’s Grill and Pub, located 
in the town’s historic train station in Versailles, on Frankfort Street.

Tour Woodford County on Mar. 16

Mike and Nancy Bradley are 
leading this outing.

Scenes from CKMARC 
visit to Paris on Feb. 10

Thanks to Joe and Kathy Litton 
for organizing this tour!

Note: The date for our tour to 
Perryville has changed to April 13.
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‘MARC’ your calendar
	9Mar. 16 — Lunch at Ricardo’s Restaurant in Versailles 
(Mike and Nancy Bradley). Details, page 1.
	9Apr. 13 [DATE CHANGE] — Tour to historic Perryville 
(Harold and Jane Edwards).
	9May 18 — Tour to Stanford to attend Fort Logan battle 
reenactment (Bruce and Linda Bailey).
	9 June 15 — Tour to Bernheim Forest in Clermont, Ky. (Joe 
and Kathy Litton).
	9 July 15-18 — MARC National Meet in Asheville, North 
Carolina.
	9 July 20 — CKMARC members display cars in the paddock 
area at Keeneland Concours d’Elegance.
	9Aug. 3 — CKMARC picnic at Bryan House, home of 
members Jeb and Jen Rand (Jeff and Mary Rhoads).
	9Sept. 28 — Mystery Tour (Jeff and Mary Rhoads).
	9Oct. 19-20 — Overnight tour to Lawrenceburg, Indiana 
(Jeff and Mary Rhoads).
	9Nov. 2 — Cars & Coffee at Blue Grass Stockyards in 
Lexington (Delmer and Linda Dalton).
	9Dec. 14 — CKMARC holiday potluck and business 
meeting in Lexington (John and Karen Blair; Jeff and 
Mary Rhoads).
	9 Jan. 25, 2025 — Winter potluck at Rabbit Run Recreation 
Center in Lexington (Delmer and Linda Dalton).

Several Model A Fords have been donated to be sold 
for to benefit the expansion of the Model A Museum in 
Hickory Corners, Michigan. Volunteers are currently 
making the cars roadworthy to sell.
	• A 1929 Tudor is on the sales floor already.
	• A 1928 Tudor is undergoing repairs to its brakes, gas 
gauge, and gas tank, among other things, and should be 
ready shortly.

	• A 1929 Fordor Blindback is in the queue for 
roadworthiness work.

	• Two 1928 Phaetons are expected to be available to sell in 
the coming months.
If you would like information about these cars, or 

have a vehicle you’d like to donate to be sold to fund the 

Museum’s expansion program, please contact:
	• Jerry Dennany at jerrydennany@gmail.com or 
	• John Begg at jwbegg@gmail.com

News from the Model A Ford Foundation


